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Agartala, 15th September, 2022 

Cabinet decision 

On the occasion of Durga Puja, an additional 5 days holiday has been announced for 
government employees 

2ndOn the occasion of the upcoming Durga Puja, the government has declared holiday from 
October to 10th October. As a result employees can enjoy an additional 5 days holiday. 
Information and Cultural Affairs Minister Sushanta Chowdhury informed this decision of the 
Cabinet in a press conference at the Secretariat yesterday. 

He also informed that a decision has been taken to launch an organic certificate agency at the 
initiative of the Department of Agriculture and Farmers Welfare. He said that its main 
objective is to encourage farmers in organic farming in the state. He further informed that a 
decision was taken to resettle 52 families permanently somewhere else to facilitate 
establishment of integrated check post at Sabroom. The families will be allotted 2.08 acres of 
land through the revenue department. 
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